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EFFECTIVE APRIL 8, 2013 
 

ALL PROBATE CASES WILL BE FILED IN THE 

CENTRAL OR NORTH DISTRICTS  
 
NEW PROBATE CASE FILINGS 
 
Effective April 8, 2013, except as to those cases that may be filed in the North 
District pursuant to LASC Local Rule 2.3 (a)(1)(B), all Los Angeles Superior Court 
probate cases (all actions and proceedings to which the Probate Code applies) 
must be filed in Room 429 in the Stanley Mosk Courthouse, located at 111 N. Hill 
St., Los Angeles 90012. 
 
TRANSFER OF EXISTING PROBATE CASES 
 
There will be no transfer of existing probate cases from the North District. 
 
In all other districts, on June 10, 2013, all probate cases pending in district 
courthouses will be transferred to Department 29 in the Central District. Individual 
transfer notices for each reassigned case will be sent to the petitioning parties.   
The petitioner will be responsible for sending notice to any other parties.  The 
date and time of the hearing will remain as currently set.   
 
This information is also available on the Los Angeles Superior Court website at 
www.lasuperiorcourt.org.   
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